
  

 
Welcome to the CCOLQ Newsletter. This e-newsletter provides information on what issues are in the forefront in La 

Quinta. We trust that you will find it informative and we invite you to share it with your friends.  

 
March 22nd General Meeting Speaker Line-Up 
At the La Quinta Embassy Suites Hotel 5:30pm 

50777 Santa Rosa Plaza, La Quinta, CA 92253 
Please use this link to RSVP and put RSVP in the subject line. 
Come early for a meet and greet with your representatives. 

Don’t Miss This Important Meeting to Discuss the 
Future of La Quinta and East Valley! 

 

 

AGENDA 
  
 Robert Sylk, Chairman - Opening Remarks and introduction of notables 



   
Statement from Former Mayor Don Adolph 
  
 Main Guest Host Speakers; Congressman Ruiz, Senator Stone, District Attorney Hestrin, 
Supervisor Perez 
 
Members,  
 
This is the line-up for our next CCOLQ meeting on Thursday, March 22nd at 5:30pm at La 
Quinta's Embassy Suites Ballrooms A & B and is an important one for you our members to 
attend. All Candidates running for the following offices have confirmed and will be there to 
introduce themselves to us and to answer questions. Our next newsletter in mid-March will 
have the final names. RSVP's a must. Also on the agenda will be former LQ Mayor Honorable 
Don Adolph. 
 
For: US Congress 
Congressman Raul Ruiz  
Kimberlin Brown Pelzer 
Dan Ball 
Doug Hassett 
Stephen Wolkowicz 
 
For: State Senate 
Senator Jeff Stone  
 
For: State Assembly 
Andrew Kotyuk 
Gary Jeandron 
 
For: State Attorney General 
Judge Tom Bailey 
 
For: County Supervisor 
Supervisor Manuel Perez  
PD Mayor Jan Harnick (has not rsvp'd) 
 
For: County DA 
District Attorney Mike Hestrin  
 
For: County Sheriff 
Sheriff Stan Sniff (Scheduling Conflict) 
Chief Dave Brown 
Lieutenant Chad Bianco 
 
For: La Quinta Mayor 
Paula Maietta 
Linda Evans (Scheduling Conflict) 
 
For: La Quinta City Council 
Councilman John Pena 
Joseph Johnson 



Mimi McClurg 
Councilman Roberto Radi (has not rsvp'd) 
 
Chairman's Message to Members 
Each election cycle marks a time for us to begin again with both promise and potential. I believe this because 
we do many things well, that we will continue to do many things well, and continue to make a significant impact 
on our future. Even the great explorers understood - that just because a destination is not in sight doesn't mean 
it does not exist. 
Over the years our experience with certain city statements continually show us that we are not likely to believe 
something just because it's what we are asked to believe, and we find it difficult when someone has fudged the 
facts or stretched the truth. And the falsity that we detect is that they want us pretending that something is 
there when nothing is there. That is why we need a process that would enable voters to focus on the 
candidate's abilities and potential without being distracted and subconsciously biased by irrelevant factors such 
as tenure in office. 
I have observed that our community has become more caring with the realization that we must all work 
together to support one another.  
Not just now, today, but to continue well into the future as we have struggled against the forces that have 
betrayed us. It is time this year of 2018 to have new forums, like ours, that will bring the community together to 
find creative solutions to our problems and challenges of which we have many.  
There are, though, many signs of our greatness, including our future of collective responsibility but we should 
not stand on our laurels alone. How a community cares for those less fortunate, as well as its institutions of art, 
culture, education, and service, is a sign of its concern. Sometimes helping a single life is like saving the entire 
city and we should never separate ourselves from the community. A great city is concerned with the total 
welfare of its citizens and embraces a culture of community service. Such a city is destined for greatness.  
But we cannot achieve greatness alone. It is also dependent on choosing the right leaders who will give of their 
time toward improving life for all. We need leaders that bring a new spirit of responsibility and that is what 
makes good cities into great cities. See you all on March 22nd.  
 
Thank you,    
Robert Sylk 
Chairman, Concerned Citizens Of La Quinta  www.ccolq.org 
 

http://www.ccolq.org/


 
 
 
This is your opportunity to bring forward your questions and concerns to our guest speakers.  Please 
review our web site www.ccolq.org for more information.  

Please Review Approved Candidates Messages  

http://www.ccolq.org/


 
If you wish to attend because seating is limited you will have to rsvp RSylk77@aol.com  
 
 

Our vision is to assist those committed to working together for the betterment of La Quinta and  
facilitate open communications on all matters that concern its residents. 
For more information please visit our website at www.CCOLQ.org 

 
If you wish to be removed from our mailing list please respond with UNSUBSCRIBE in the subject line. 


